Hello Farmersville Falcon Families,

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter to you. My name is Chris Sanchez, and I will be your new Farmersville Jr. High School
Principal for the 2022-2023 academic school year. This is a great honor to me as I am from Farmersville and received my education
here. Not only did I attend school here in Farmersville, but I had the privilege of coming back and teaching here at FJHS for 8 years.
During my time here, I taught math, coached boys' and girls’ basketball and was the athletic director. For the past 4 years, I have been
at Farmersville High School as a one-year athletic director and three years as the assistant principal. This will be my first year as
principal and I am looking forward to working with you to give our kids the best education they deserve and get them ready for high
school!

As we begin this year, look to our parent squares, facebook and falconshavepride Instagram pages.

Gratefully,

(hris Senchery

Farmersville Junior High Principal
(559) 747-0764



https://www.instagram.com/falconshavepride/
https://www.facebook.com/FarmersvilleUnified
https://www.parentsquare.com/signin

